
 
 

INVITATION FOR BIDS BY CITY OF LAURINBURG 
FOR PHASE 2 OF RECYCLING CENTER 

EXPANSION 
 
 
The City of Laurinburg will accept bids until 11:00 AM 

EST on October 26, 2018 at the City of Laurinburg 
Public Works Facility, 503 Hall Street, for the following 

project:   
Phase 2 of Recycling Center Expansion located at 600 

Hall Street.   
Please contact Angie Foster via email at 

afoster@laurinburg.org or via phone at 910-276-2364 for 
a detailed list and drawing of project specifications.   

 
General Contractors are notified that “An act to regulate the Practice of General 

Contracting” ratified by the North Carolina General Assembly on March 10, 
1925, and as subsequently amended will be observed in receiving bids and 

awarding General Contracts. 


